
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s), 
 

Nevada law (NRS 432A.230) requires that children enrolled in a childcare facility 
within the State be fully immunized against certain diseases. These diseases 
include: 
 

 Diphtheria 
 Tetanus 
 Pertussis 
 Polio 
 Measles 
 Mumps 
 Rubella 
 Hib (Haemophilus influenzae type b) 
 Hepatitis B 
 Hepatitis A 
 Chickenpox 
 Streptococcus pneumoniae (pneumonia)  

 

In order to ensure the health and safety of all who attend this childcare facility, we 
ask that you provide proof of immunization for your child before childcare entry 
and at times when your child is due for immunizations.  We appreciate your time 
and effort in providing this information. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Childcare Facility Administration 
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